
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 2 

ITB No. 2025-02-01 

Issued April 17, 2025 

Drainage Improvement along NE 8th Avenue from NE 90th St. and NE 93rd St. 

 
 

 

This Addendum No. 2 to the above-referenced ITB is issued in response to questions from 

prospective respondents, or other clarifications and revisions issued by the Village. The ITB is 

amended in the following particulars only. 

 

 

1. Question: Can concrete aggregate be substituted for 57 stone/3/4 rock in the construction 

of the french drain? 

 

Response: “Concrete Aggregate is not allowed for use in french drains in lieu of No. 57 

stone.  Coarse aggregate shall consist of naturally occurring materials such as gravel, or 

resulting from the crushing of parent rock, to include natural rock, slags, expanded clays 

and shales (lightweight aggregates) and other approved inert materials with similar 

characteristics, having hard, strong, durable particles, conforming to the specific 

requirements of Section 901 of the FDOT Specifications.  Aggregate used in French Drains 

shall meet the requirements of 901-1.4 for No. 4 stone.” 

 

 

All bids must be signed, sealed and to the Office of the Village Clerk, Miami Shores Village, 

10050 N.E. 2nd Avenue, Miami Shores, FL 33138, no later than 2:30 p.m. Wednesday, April 30, 

2025 and clearly marked in the lower left-hand corner on the outside of the envelope: "ITB 2025-

02-01 Miami Shores Village Drainage Improvements along NE 8th from NE 90th St. and ME 

93rd St. ”. Late submittals will not be accepted. 

 

Any questions regarding this Addendum should be submitted in writing to the Procurement 

Administrator at bids@msvfl.gov. 

 

Contractors are reminded to acknowledge receipt of this addendum as part of your ITB 

submission. Sincerely, 

 

Donna Rockfeld Procurement Administrator 
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